
  

 

 
      

     
 

 
 

 

          6th July 2020 

Dear parents, carers 

New academic year arrangements  

The government guidance is that all schools will fully re-open in September. 
We are hoping that the majority of Tweendykes’ pupils will be able to return at this time.  
 
In the first instance timetables will be restricted as activities such as swimming and assemblies are 
still not considered safe. There also might be some changes to the school’s start and finish times to 
allow transport to operate safely. 
 
We will be reviewing our risk assessments during the Summer period and will send detailed 
information out to yourselves at the end of August regarding safety measures for September. 
 
At this time of year we would normally arrange open mornings for you to meet the new class team, 
unfortunately we cannot do this at present. 
 
We remain committed to good quality home-school relationships, so next week your child’s new 
teacher will ring you to introduce themselves. In September you will also have the opportunity for 
further conversations with your child’s new teacher. 
 
We have ensured pupil information has been shared between teams and, where possible, have 
moved familiar support staff to ensure pupils are well supported in the new academic year. 
 
If you have any queries or concerns then please do not hesitate to contact school. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Berni Moorcroft 

 
Berni Moorcroft- Head teacher 
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